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Dear Resident 
IMPORTANT NOTICE : YOUR URGENT ACTION IS NEEDED
 Proposed telecommunications installation- Block 1-9, Ashworth Mansions, Elgin Avenue, London W9 1JP
Following our earlier notification to you regarding Waldon’s initial proposals to put a cluster of 6m high telecom masts on top of our building, Waldon despite our many objections, have recently lodged an application for detailed consent with Westminster City Council planning department. Some residents but not all have been informed of this by Westminster City Council. 

You now have an opportunity to comment on the proposals which Westminster City Council are obliged to take into account in their decision. I would urge all residents to object in the strongest possible terms so that we can defeat these outrageous proposals.

 The best way to do this is to go to the Westminster Planning Portal and comment under the Comments section. 
https://idoxpa.westminster.gov.uk/online-applications/centralDistribution.do?caseType=Application&keyVal=PYHEXURPJC700
 You will need to register to be able to use this system.

 Key Points in your response
 State your name and that you are a resident of Ashworth Mansions (give flat No if you wish as it helps identify you as a real person with a legitimate interest) 

State that you strongly object to the proposals and include.. 
“Ashworth Mansions is situated within the Maida Vale Conservation Area. This wholly inappropriate proposal will, if permitted do clear harm to the Conservation Area and will clearly fail to either preserve or enhance its character or appearance.”
 
Keep your responses short and to the point.

· By all means add further comment but Westminster Council are not required to take into account any comment about potential effect on the value of your flat. 
· There is also no evidence that the masts cause any effect on human health whatever you may privately feel. 
· The board of Ashworth Mansions have recommended that you also avoid suggesting that the masts should go on other buildings as we want support for our campaign from as many as possible to prevent anything like this happening anywhere within our precious conservation area.
 Objections should be made to Westminster City Council – Planning Department by 28 October.

 Yours sincerely,
KINLEIGH FOLKARD & HAYWARD
For and on behalf of Ashworth Mansions Limited
E-mail: propman@kfh.co.uk   

Telephone: 0203 542 0189
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